
SmartPLAY system resumes normal

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department said that the SmartPLAY
system has experienced temporary technical problem this morning (August
29) which affected user login. The problem is solved and the system has
resumed normal now.

http://www.government-world.com/smartplay-system-resumes-normal/

